
MUNICIPALITY OF
MONROEVILLE

ZONING HEARING BOARD
PUBLIC NOTICE

TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
Monroeville Zoning Hearing
Board has cancelled  their
regular meeting scheduled
for  7:30  p.m.,  on
Wednesday,  January  3,
2024.   THE  NEXT  regularly
scheduled  Zoning  Hearing
Board  Meeting  is
scheduled  for  Wednesday,
February  7,  2024,  at  7:30
p.m., in Council Chambers
in  the  Monroeville
Municipal  Building,  2700
Monroeville  Boulevard,
Monroeville Pennsylvania.
Paul H. Whealdon III, RLA, AICP

Community Planner and
Zoning Officer


